
WHAT WOULD A DISTRICT OF 
CHARTER SCHOOLS LOOK LIKE? 

 
Find Out On Tuesday, June 

2nd 
 
 
Over the last seven years, more than $7 million in 
cuts have been made to our schools. State funding 
has become less and less reliable with the 
situation worsening this year in light of the state 
budget crisis. 
 
In the face of this funding crisis, Superintendent 
Kirsten Vital and the Board of Education will 
review what a district of Charter Schools would  
look like and how it could affect our children, 
teachers, staff and the greater Alameda community. 
 
They are inviting the entire Alameda community to 
participate in the discussion of the future of our 
schools. 
 
Please join us on: 

 
 

 

 
Tuesday, June 2nd 

6:30- 8:00 PM 
Edison Elementary School 
2700 Buena Vista Avenue 

 


